
Cory Gregory - Comments 

The is a Comment on the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) Proposed Rule:  
My name is Cory Gregory. I am a teacher, wife, & mother of two who resides in Roanoke, VA. I am a 
registered voter. 
 
After reading from several sources, including your sources as well as the findings from Consumer 
Reports, I am of the opinion that CAFE should NOT be amended. Rolling back the standards will 
simply prolong a process that is too important to further delay. Companies should be fined if they 
have not managed to meet expectations, as the data shows that the CONSUMERS will be the ones 
to pay more otherwise. If companies are held accountable, they will be more expeditious in their 
compliance.  
  

 


